
  
    

  
 

 
 

 

   

  
 

 

   
 

 

  
  
 
  
 
 

 
 

  

  

   

  

   

 
 
 

  

L i b e r t y E l e me nt a r y 

Tuesday, 
May 1st 

5:00-6:30pm 
Liberty cafeteria 

LIBERTY ELEMENTARY 

2345 Liberty St SW 

Albany, OR 97321 

Orientation & Enrollment 
We would like to welcome all incoming kindergarten students and parents to Liberty 
Kindergarten Orientation and Enrollment on Tuesday, May 1st from 5:00-6:30 pm in the 
Liberty cafeteria.  Families will be able to start Kindergarten registration for 2018-19, 
learn more about the new online registration process, meet our Kindergarten teachers, 
tour the school, get answers to your questions, and enjoy a treat with other incoming 
Kindergarten students and families.  We are looking forward to meeting you! 

Please bring the following REQUIRED items for registration for 2018-19: 
 Proof of Student Age (examples: state birth certificate, state medical card showing 

date of birth, pediatrician immunization records, hospital certificate of live birth, proof 
of age from Social Security office)  Must be 5 on or before September 1, (Oregon State Law 
for 1st grade--child must be 6 before Sept. 1).  This requirement follows Greater Albany Public 
School District School Board Policy JEBA.  If a child’s birthday is between September 2 and No-
vember 30 a parent may request early entry information. The Early Entry form (GAPS District 
School Board Policy JEBA-AR ) must be submitted to the District Office by June, 2018. 

 Current Immunizations 
Please bring a copy of the most up to date immunizations. We 
can also make copies in the office or your doctor’s office can fax 
them to Liberty at 541-924-3710 Attn: Tara Thompson 

If you are unable to attend the Kindergarten Orientation registration packets 
will be available in the Liberty office after May 1st. 


